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New Business form masthead updates: 
 
Beginning the week of 1/23/2023, you’ll see an updated masthead on our New Business 
Forms. Nothing is changing, except that Corebridge will now be in the website URL and 
in updated annuity service email addresses. 
 
Current: 
 

 
 
New: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


